
Hello everyone!

Everyone enjoyed the week at Highland! The weather meant that kids really enjoyed their recess
time.

We do have a lot of illness running through the school. Pink eye is quite prevalent as well as some
cold/flu that is taking a lot out of adults and kids alike. We are encouraging kids to make sure they
wash their hands and both Mr. Killen and Mr. Hobbins are spending extra time making sure that
high-touch areas are thoroughly clean.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Kerry

Our Fluency Passage this week is a new poem by another Canadian poet- Loris Lesynski titled
"Wet Feet"
How can anyone be happy when their feet are soaking wet?
I stay away from puddles– but sometimes I forget.
(My boots are very leaky, that’s the reason I suppose.)
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How can anyone be happy when they’ve got wet feet?”

National Flag of Canada Day, celebrated on February 15, marks the
day when the Canadian maple leaf flag was raised for the first time
in 1965. The maple leaf design was proposed by the historian
George Stanley to replace the Canadian Red Ensign.
You can learn more about the Canadian Flag here.
https://www.cbc.ca/kids/articles/lets-celebrate-canadas-flag-day-
with-these-10-cool-facts

To celebrate, on Thursday we are encouraging everyone to wear
their Canada gear!

On Friday, our grade 7/8 class will be leading several different
stations to celebrate Carnival. Mr. Adam has been working hard to
plan a day of outside fun! We are hoping for more snow, but we will
go ahead either way.
On Friday- please send your child dressed to be outside for most
of the day! The event takes place from 9:15-12:40!

School Council is running a Krispy Kreme Doughnut Fundraiser from February 16th- March 1st.
Please see the flyer below for more information.
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On Feb. 24th it is Curling Day in Canada. Because we participated in the Rocks and Rings program,
we have been invited to join the Curling Day in Canada event at the Peterborough Curling Club on
Landsdowne Street. Please see the flyer below- if you are interested in trying curling- it is free for
kids under 16, but you do need to register in order to participate.
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Please check out the images below for events you can sign up for at the Peterborough Library over
March Break. See the last photo for information on how to register for these events.
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If you are interested in going on field trips or volunteering in any way at Highland Heights, you need
to have a vulnerable sector check from either the Peterborough Police or the Ontario Provinical
Police depending on where you live.
Please follow these links if you needed:
Peterborough Police
OPP
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https://www.peterboroughpolice.com/en/request/record-checks_copy.aspx
https://www.opp.ca/index.php?id=147&lng=en
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